

November 2016

Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life's Key Ministry,

God's timing is difficult to understand. Sometimes He answers prayers right away, sometimes it takes a while, and sometimes He knows when it's best to not answer them at all. In this case, I am thrilled to share with you that the prayers for Mary Ann Bell have been answered! Mary Ann had a very uneasy feeling about her doctor and decided it would be best to change doctors and get retested. The results of those tests show that she has follicular lymphoma, which is a non-aggressive cancer that she could have had for years. She will need to have blood work done every 3 months just to monitor it, but other than that, no treatment is necessary! Praise the Lord for His grace and mercy toward Mary Ann and the encouragement this can be to all of us.

Please continue to pray for our efforts to get sponsors for all of the courses we send. We were blessed with 7 more course commitments this month! 37 of the 82 course slots have now been filled for at least the next year, so we are almost half way there! Be sure to check out the updated list on our website or contact me directly if this is something you may be interested in.

"But the salvation of the righteous is from the Lord; He is their strength in time of trouble." - Psalm 37:39

"Greetings! I pray this letter finds you all enjoying the wonderful spirit of the Lord. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I am enrolled in your courses, but was suddenly transferred. All I could take with me was my Bible and legal documents.

I believe I am at the place I will spend the rest of my sentence now. I am very interested in continuing with your correspondence courses if at all possible. I sincerely apologize for any inconvenience or cost this transfer has brought to your ministry. It was out of my control, but then, God is in control anyway.

I wish to thank you for all your time and concern in getting me started again. I look forward to hearing from you, and I am hopeful I will be allowed to continue in the studies provided. My prayers go out to your ministry, and I pray God blesses you all." - Jason (Virginia)

"I wanted to express my regrets for taking so long to complete these two lessons. I was transferred and have been working through the transition. I hope this delay does not cause any concerns with future lessons. I am committed to continue my learning through your excellent lessons.

I am so thankful for your mission. You are helping to fill a void in my life." - Don (Virginia)

For HIS Glory,

Tim Priano, Director

LK